

Established 1997

ASSOCIATION
OF
BRITISH
ALUMNI
IN NEPAL



Issue No. 54 September - December 2011

Seventh Executive Committee

Quarterly News Bulletin

HEALTH CAMP

A health camp was organized by the Association of British Alumni in Nepal (ABAN) in collaboration with Infertility Center. It was successfully carried out in Nagarkot, on Mangsir 17, 2068. A team of five docors, experts in various medical faculties contributed in the health camp. They were Dr. Anil Pokhrel (Physician & kidney), Dr. Uma Srivastava (gyaenocology and infertility), Dr. Piyush Raj Pandey (opthalmologist), Dr. Sumana Pokhrel (Physiotherapist) and Dr. Srijana Joshi (Medical officer). We appreciate them for conducting free health check up at Nagarkot. We would also like to appreciate the team of Infertility Center for their support. The turn over of the people was overwhelming. Around 280 people took advantage of free medical service and medicines. we are very grateful for the different medical companies for providing the medicines and some logistics. These companies are as follows: Everest Pharmaceuticals and Times pharmaceuticals.

Some Glimpses of Health Camp:











Resignation from General Secretary

we would like to inform that Mr. Prabhu Budhathoki, General Secretary of ABAN gave resignation from

his post effective from 22nd November, 2011 due to his long term assignment (outside Nepal). The executive body decided to appoint Mr. Upendra Shrestha as General Secretary and Rupak Shrestha as

Assistant General Secretary, Likewise Vishwa P. Shrivastava and Ms. Kalpalata Dahal has been appointed as an

Executive Member post for the remaining tenure of 7th ABAN Executive Committee.

Fund raised for scholarship:

A total of Rs 22,800 (Rupees twenty two thousand and eigth hundred) has been contributed by the

following ABAN members for Scholarship to students of Phulchoki English School, Godavari. The amount

has been deposited in Nepal Bangladesh Bank.

Dr. Uma Sribastava Rs. 6,000

Mr. Lal Krishna K.C Rs. 6,000

Rs. 3,600 Mr. Upendra Bdr Shrestha

Braham Deo Ray Rs. Rs3,600

Binaya Hari Maskey Rs. 3,600

INVITATION TO JOIN BRITAIN -NEPAL ACADEMIC COUNCIL (BNAC)

ABAN President Dr. Uma Shrivastava was invited through email to join Britain-Nepal Academic council

(BNAC) by Prof. Michael Hutt on 1Nov. 2011.

The purpose of the email was to inform the existence of the Britain-Nepal Academic Council. The website of BNAC www.bnac.ac.uk. We would like to request ABAN members to visit that website. Our members are welcome to add their names to BNAC email list for the information and announcements

from BNAC.

Prof. Michael Hutt expressed his interest to meet and discuss about the future collaboration between

ABAN and BNAC during his visit in March.

Contacts: Please send your news and photos to:

Vice President: Madhuri Karki (Thapa)

madhureethapa@gmail.com, aban executives@googlegroups.com

Tel: 9851076478

Published by: Association of British Alumni in Nepal (7th Executive Committee)